Department of Computer Science and Engineering

BUET, Dhaka, Bangladesh

March 15, 2011

Meeting# BPGS-2011/03

A BPGS meeting was held on March 15, 2011 (Tuesday) at 3:30pm in the office of the Head
of the Department, chaired by Prof. Dr. Md. Monirul Islam. The list of BPGS members present
in the meeting is attached. Following decisions were taken in the meeting:

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

The resolutions of the Meeting# BPGS-2011/02 held on 14 February 2011 have been
confirmed.

Application by Chinmay Bepary, Student Number: 1009052013 for transferring from
fulltime to part-time studentship has been accepted.

An admission committee for the postgraduate admission of April 2011 semester has
been formed consisting of the following members:

(a) | Prof. Md. Monirul Islam {Chairman)
(b) | Asso. Prof. Md. Abdus Sattar (Secretary)
(c) | Mr. Shahrear Igbal (Assistant to the Secretary)
(d) | All professors, associate professors and (Membefs)
assistant professors
(e) | All lecturers having M. Sc. Engg. degree (Members)

A doctoral committee for the Ph. D. admission of April 2011 semester has been formed
consisting of Prof. Md. Monirul Islam as the Chairman and all faculty members having
Ph. D. degrees of the Department as members.

The BPGS has discussed about the application of Indian citizen Mr. Profulla Kumar
Shaha and the letter of Bangladesh Army Headquarters regarding postgraduate
admission into the Department of Computer Science and Engineering. The Board has

decided to send the application and the letter to the Admission Committee for
assessment.

The Board has decided that graduating students have to submit hardcopies of
postgraduate theses and soft copies of the theses and other necessary information to the
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Department before getting the clearance from the Department. Mr. Igbal Hossain will
upload the necessary information of the theses into the Departmental website.

7) The BPGS has discussed about the different aspects of the arrangement of M. Sc./M.
Engg. pre-defense through the BPGS meeting. Finally, the Board has decided to
maintain the existing practice of the pre-defense.

At last, the meeting ended with a vote of thanks from the Chair.
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